

Department of Employee Relations

Tom Barrett

Mayor

Maria Monteagudo Director

David Heard Fire and Police Commission Executive Director

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

David Kwiatkowski Labor Negotiator

June 8, 2005

The Honorable Common Council Finance and Personnel Committee 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Employee Benefit Contracts for 2006

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please introduce a file for the next Finance and Personnel Committee meeting to authorize the Department of Employee Relations to execute contracts with health care providers for both the Basic Plan and the Health Maintenance (HMO) insurance plans for 2006.

Details regarding the recommendation will be forwarded to the Common Council by June 22, 2005.

Sincerely,

Michael Brady

Employee Benefits

cc: Maria Monteagudo, DER

Mul Gondy

Assistant City Attorney Ellen Tangen

Mark Nicolini, Budget Office

Dennis Yaccarino, Budget Office

Marianne Walsh, Legislative Reference Bureau

Mark Ramion, Legislative Reference Bureau

Perry McDonald, Common Council James Owczarski, Common Council